THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON January 8, 1968 NOTE FOR JUANITA ROBERTS I recommend that you give favorable consideration to this request. A picture would be adequate. I would not recommend that we ask the President to autograph the picture. wa B Je Photographics WGBowdler Attachment NOTE FOR FILES Called Mr. Kubisch's office and told them unable to locate photo requested --- and returned the picture that he had sent with his memo to JDR dated 1/4/68 Lucy Ferguson RECEIVED APR 1 5 1968

CENTRAL FILES